MINUTES OF BUDGET WORKSHOP
MADISON, FLORIDA
SEPTEMBER 6, 2022

The City Commission met for a Budget Workshop at 5:30 p.m. at City Hall.  Commissioner Rayne Cooks (District 1), Commissioner Ina Thompson (District 2), Commissioner Jim Catron (District 3), Commissioner Byron Poore  (District 4), and Mayor/Commissioner Judy Townsend (District 5) were present.

City staff present were:  Jerome Wyche-City Manager, and Lee Anne Hall-City Clerk.

The Mayor called the workshop to order.

The second draft Fiscal Year 2022/2023 budget was discussed.  City Manager Jerome Wyche advised that the suggested adjustments discussed at the August 30, 2022 workshop had been taken under consideration and adjustments had been made accordingly. The City Clerk’s salary was discussed, and it was suggested that it be increased to $62,000.00 a year.  After discussing the subject of relying on the county for fire safety;  the City Manager and City Clerk were instructed to work with the City Attorney to acquire information and details on the matter if it were to transpire in the future.

There being no further business the Mayor adjourned the workshop at 6:45 p.m.


				
						_____________________________________________
ATTEST:						Judy Townsend, Mayor/Commissioner



_______________________________________
Lee Anne Hall, City Clerk


